

CANNON BUILDING 861 SILVER LAKE BLVD., SUITE 203 DOVER, DELAWARE 19904-2467

BOARD OF ELECTRICAL EXAMINERS

December 11, 2014

TELEPHONE: (302) 744-4500 FAX: (302) 739-2711 WEBSITE: <u>DPR.DELAWARE.GOV</u> EMAIL: <u>customerservice.dpr@state.de.us</u>

American Inspection Agency 30305 Vines Creek Road Suite 1 Dagsboro, DE 19939

Dear Mr. Pietschmann:

Thank you for your recent correspondence. The Delaware Board of Electrical Examiners reviewed your request for information at its meeting on November 5th, 2014 and delivers the following responses regarding your inquiry:

The NEC defines low-voltage as work 50v or less, and the Board requires licenses and inspections for any electrical work covered under the National Electric Code. All licensed Master, Master Specialty, Limited and Limited Specialty electricians must have any work performed under the NEC inspected in accordance with regulation 12.0.

The Division of Professional Regulation offers licenses to qualified individuals at the professional level. All business licenses are provided by the Delaware Division of Revenue. Please contact that entity for information regarding their requirements for licensure.

Please be advised, this response does not constitute legal advice, as the Board is prohibited from providing such. Please seek legal counsel for an interpretation of any regulation or statute. A complete listing of the rules and licensing laws can be found on our website at:

www.dpr.delaware.gov.

If you have any further questions, please call (302) 744-4500 or email the Division at customerservice.dpr@state.de.us.

Sincerely,

DELAWARE BOARD OF ELECTRICAL EXAMINERS

